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The 9" Grade Prototype Committee has finalized the design development of the
proposed 9" grade prototype for all (4) high schools.

The building design committee consisted of teachers and administrators in assisting the
project architects with the design.

The 9" Grade Prototype will result with a campus designed for 1200 students.




